
 

 

 
 

 

DEBT MANAGEMENT OFFICE 
NIGERIA 

 

PRESS RELEASE 

 

UPDATE ON THE JULY 2024 FGN BOND AUCTION  

 

Due to unforeseen recent developments, the Debt Management Office is 

constrained to shift its July 2024 Federal Government of Nigeria (FGN) Bond 

Auction, earlier scheduled for July 15, 2024, to July 22, 2024.  

 

Please note that the FGN Securities being offered remain the same.  

 

For further inquiries, kindly contact enquiries@dmo.gov.ng  
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